Minutes
Brown County Justice Reinvestment Advisory Council
September 21, 2023

Members present: Jennifer Acton, Ted Adams, Heather Burris, Gary Huett, Codi Morrison, Brad
Stogsdill, Mary Wertz and Amanda Kinnaird by Proxy Mallory Rockwell. Also present was Mallory
Rockwell, Executive Director, Brenda Rodgers, Secretary.

Members absent: Jerry Pittman and Chris Snell.
The meeting was called to order by Mallory Rockwell at 5:35 pm.

Minutes: Approval of the June 15, 2023 minutes. Codi Morrison made a motion to approve the June
15, 2023 minutes. Brad Stogsdill seconded the motion. All members present were in favor of the
motion, motion carried.

Quarterly Electronic Monitoring Report Update: Mallory advised that she is required to complete an
Electronic Monitoring quarterly report by statute and is send it to the Board members and to DOC. She
advised that Board that if they ever have any questions about it to reach out to her.

Agency Updates: Mallory asked if any agency had any updates they wanted to share. Heather Burris
advised that there is the potential for a CPR class through the Nashville Police Department this winter.

Brad Stogsdill reported that all the Shop with a Cop benefits are done. Jail treatment grant is in, they
have been having meetings and they have the MRT books ordered. He also advised that the numbers at
the jail are down right now.

Mallory reported that BCCC opted to help the jail apply for a grant for a Body Scanner and for a
transport van. She said that they have been awarded the grant for the Body Scanner and that there was
a few questions that needed answered so that they are still waiting to hear back on the grant for the
transport van.

Mallory report that Paces group are having conversations this month and next at the Library.

Vision for 2024: Mallory advised that the State JRAC Board still don’t know what they are to be doing
which makes it difficult for the Local JRAC to know what to do. She asked if they just wanted to
continue meeting and discuss updates until they know more on what to be doing. General consensus of
the group was to continue their meetings as scheduled.

Open Agenda: Brad advised that the Sheriff Department is gearing up for the eclipse on April 8 24. He
advised that Judge that she may not want to schedule anything on the Court calendar since Brown
County is in the bullet area and that there will be a major traffic jam for us. He also advised that the
schools have closed for that day as well.

Ted Adams made a motion to adjourn. Gary Huett seconded, motion carried.

Next meeting date: December 14, 2023 at 5:15 pm



